
January 23, 2024 

 

Dear Neighbor,  

 

I currently own property at the corner of Pine Hill Rd and North Market. It is zoned R-7 and I am applying 
for Industrial -mixed use to accommodate future needs for this track. Because you are a nearby 
neighbor or otherwise interested in the neighborhood as am I, I am inviting you to a meeting where you 
can learn more about why, and present questions. My application must be heard by the Metropolitan 
Planning Commission and the City Council and as part of my application have been asked to conduct this 
meeting. 

 

 The meeting will take place: Saturday February 10th,  2024 at noon. At 1003 Maxfern St. Shreveport La, 
71107 

 

 Sincerely,  

 

Tim Heffern 

timheffern@comcast.net 


